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See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! 
Dear Chedoke Community, 

Continuing Education is pleased to offer a variety of 

summer programs for students in grades 6 to 

10.  Registration for Summer 2019 Programs is 

now available.    

www.hwdsb.on.ca/cce/summer-non-credit/  

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/cce/summer-non-credit/


Congratulations to all of the members of the Intermediate 
Swim Team.  We had very successful results at the Swim 
meet on Monday afternoon! Our Chedoke team won two 
banners at the meet as well as placing in the top three in 6 
events.  The first banner was for the Division 2 Grade 7 Girls 
and the second banner was for Division 2 Overall Girls. Mdm 
Lenko and Mrs. Morgan would like to thank all of the members 
for their dedication and hard work.  You represented Chedoke 
School very well.  

We will be having the Hamilton Police share a 

Vaping Presentation to our Grade 7 and 8 students.  
Please mark your calendars with the following information. 
 
 
 Tuesday May 14th, Day 2 
 9:30-10:30am (Period 2/3) 
 In the Gym 
 Grade 7 and 8 students 
 









REAL MEN HAMILTON is a locally based non-profit group 

that partners with various organizations, to serve and support 

our city. Since realizing that a great many deserving students in 

Hamilton are without bicycles - something that many of us had 

as kids and never thought about what a blessing it is - REAL 

MEN has partnered with various schools to get some gently 

used bikes fixed back up to excellent working order, and given 

to a new child. On Thursday April 25th REAL MEN gave out 36 

bikes to Chedoke kids, complete with a new helmet. Four addi-

tional children were given new helmets as well. And the group 

was on-site that afternoon to properly size and fit everything 

for each individual student.  





 



Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018- 2019 School Year 

 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

LAST MEETING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR 
 

 

 

 

 

 

With SafeArrival, families report a child’s absence in one of three ways: 

Use the SafeArrival website, go.schoolmessenger.ca.  
 
The first time you use the website, select Sign Up to create your account. 
 Select Attendance then Report an Absence. 
 

Using your mobile device, download and install the SchoolMessenger app from 
the Apple App Store or Google Play Store (or from links at 
go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the app, select Sign Up to create 
your account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence. 

Call the toll-free number 1-844-506-4350 to report an absence using the automat-
ed phone system. 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home

